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CITY OF KEARNEY 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

 

Issued Date:  November 21, 2017  
 
Point of Contact:  Brandon Shafto, Engineering Assistant II, 308-233-3248 
 
Road Opening:  56th Street  
 
The City of Kearney Public Works and Blessing Construction announce that on Wednesday, 
November 22, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., 56th Street will be opened to traffic. 17th Avenue, north and 
south of 56th Street will still remain closed for utility installation and grade work.   
 
Citizens are urged to use extreme caution when traveling through the intersection as the 
traffic signal is currently being constructed. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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